
Kids Compete in the Elks National Hoop Shoot 

 
 
The Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 is participating in the Elks National Hoop Shoot program.  This 

program has been active for 52 years and is a free throw program which "allows every boy and 

girl between 8 and 13 the opportunity to participate in a fun, age-appropriate program that sets 

them up for future success."  

 

The Sebring Hoop Shoot took place at the First Baptist Church Recreational Outreach Center 

and was hosted by the Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 and coordinator Gwen Clark.  Winners will 

advance to the District, State and National Finals.  For more information contact Gwen Clark, 

the Director, at 863-835-1233. 

 
Thank you to all the Volunteers that assisted with making the Annual Hoop Shoot contest a 
success.  The contest was open to kids ages 8-13 and the number of participants more than 
doubled from the previous year.  We look forward to next year and want to once again thank all 
our volunteers.   

     
 


